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24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Staff Changes in RWA 

 

You may already be aware following RWA parents evening that there are going to be 

some staff changes after Easter. 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Wood who will be leaving temporarily on 31st March to begin 

maternity leave. I am sure you will join with me in wishing her all the best over the next 

few months as she welcomes a new baby into the world. 

 

Congratulations and goodbye to Mrs Allen who will be starting a new job after the 

Easter holidays so she will also be leaving Dothill on 31st March. We wish her good luck 

in this exciting new adventure for her. 

 

You don’t need to worry about who will teach your children as Mrs Melville, Mrs 

Burbank, Miss Coomber, Mrs Shah and Ms Basra will be joined by Mrs Renshaw as the 

RWA teacher. 

 

Mrs Renshaw has taught at Dothill for many years. In fact, she taught my children 

when they were at Dothill (she was Miss Brothwood in those days)! Most recently she 

has been working part time, but she has agreed to work full time for the period of Mrs 

Woods maternity cover. We are very pleased that we are able to offer some continuity 

to the children and to you with an existing member of staff who already knows the 

routines, policies and structures of Dothill. 

 

Mrs Renshaw will be working alongside Mrs Wood, Mrs Allen and Mrs Melville on 

Wednesday and Thursday of next week so that she can get to know your children 

before she hits the ground running on 17th April. Look out for her at the beginning and 

end of the day so that you can say hello! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Head teacher 
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